
 
MGAT 
Milford Government Access Television 
Regular Meeting Minutes. 
Tuesday September 25, 2012  
 
 
 
Meeting called to order 7:02 pm 
 
Present members, Michael Manente, Barbara Genovese, Paula Paterson. 
 
Motion was made and seconded to approve June 26, 2012 minutes, and were approved by the Committee 
 
Chairman Manente reported that MGATs Parsons facility was burglarized, and a piece of equipment was stolen. 
He added the theft was reported to the Milford Police department, and the School Superintendents office. The 
equipment was replaced out of MGATs equipment budget and hopefully it should be reimbursed by insurance. 
Chairman Manente also reported he met with the Principal of Jonathan Law High School, and the school 
Superintendent and they would like to submit programming for air on the educational channel. Chairman 
Manente said MGAT looks forward to their programming, and he asked the Superintendent to encourage Foran 
High to do the same. 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
During GATA Chairman Manente reported we have enough funds to start streaming on the web and this should 
be the way we go. Paula added Chairman Manente should consult with Ron Davis, the access coordinator in 
Orange to see what equipment they are using. 
 
During Budget Chairman Manente reported that all MGAT accounts are on track. He also reported he would 
have MGATs ledger sheets for next month’s meeting. 
 
There was no Line Tech. report. 
 
During old business, the Committee asked that Chairman Manente email them a copy of the original Uverse 
agreement document. He agreed and explained the City Attorney’s office is still rewording it, and hopefully it 
will be done soon. 
 
During new business Paula asked about getting new members to increase the Committee to possibly seven. 
Chairman Manente said he would discuss this with the Mayor. 
Chairman Manente also reminded the members that MGATs 2013meeting dates need to be finalized by 
December. He added he would have the tentative dates for the next meeting. 
Chairman Manente informed the members he will be leaving MGAT at the end of this year. 
 
Adjournment 7:32 pm. 


